
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE 

WIRELESS COMMUNICATION   

COMMISSION 
 

Due to Tropical Storm Gordon, the 

Mississippi Wireless Communication 

Commission’s (WCC) regularly scheduled 

meeting for the month of September 

2018 will be continued to September 13, 

2018, at 1:30 PM in the Commission 

Conference Room of MS Dept. of 

Wildlife, Fisheries & Parks, 1505 

Eastover Drive, Jackson, Mississippi. 

 

Please see the WCC website for further 

details: www.wcc.ms.gov 


